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News

Eller Discusses IRS Notice 2010-23

Jenny Eller was quoted in the article, “Attorney Discusses IRS 
Notice 2010-23 Giving Plan Sponsors Temporary FBAR Relief” 
by Florence Olsen published in Pensions & Benefits Daily on 
March 5, 2010.

ATTORNEYS & PROFESSIONALS

Jennifer Eller
jeller@groom.com
202-861-6604

PUBLISHED

03/05/2010

SERVICES

Employers & Sponsors
Fiduciary & Plan Governance

https://www.groom.com/attorneys-professionals/jennifer-eller/
mailto:jeller@groom.com
https://www.groom.com/services/employers-sponsors/
https://www.groom.com/services/employers-sponsors/fiduciary-plan-governance/

